FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you provide the following information about the number of individuals found sleeping rough in your area.

1. How many individuals were found sleeping rough on at least one night, between Jan 1st 2023 and Dec 31st 2023?

2. If possible, please provide comparative figures for 2022 and 2021

I am looking for numbers found across the whole year, not the annual street count. If someone was found on more than one occasion, then please count them as a single individual.

There were 541 unique individuals recorded by name who were found to have rough slept at least one night in 2023.

We do not have the comparable data for 2022 and 2021.
Overall the City has seen a reduction in its annual rough sleeper count numbers from November 2022 when the figure was 34 to November 2023 when the number reduced to 26.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
